
 

 

  

 
   Dear Parents, 
   What a lovely week we have had here in school! We particularly enjoyed Sports Day on Tuesday! 
    
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whitley Chapel C of E First School 
  

Friday 5th July 2024 

 

 

Class Arrangements for September 
 

As you already know, there will be a slight change in timings of the school day; 
 
     School will start at 8.50am and home time will be 3.20pm.  
     Our classes, teachers and support staff will be as follows  

 Early Years – Mr Harrison and Mrs Hardcastle / Mrs Blenkarn. 
     Class One (Year 1 / 2) we have a new teacher joining us in the mornings and her name is  
     Miss Barnes. In the afternoons, Class One will be joining Early Years. 
     Class Two we have Mrs. Robinson and Mrs. Clark (Mrs. Robinson will be working Monday,  
    Tuesday and Wednesday and Mrs. Clark will be working on Thursdays and Fridays.) They will be  
     supported by Mrs. Dent every day.  

 
 

 

Facebook 
 

If you would like to follow our page, 
please type in Whitley Chapel C of E 
and the page should appear. We will 

of course respectfully honour the 
wishes of parents who did not give 

consent for their children’s 
photographs to be shared. 

 
 

 
 
 
Attendance 

Matters! 
 

 

 

Praise Assembly 
 
Thank you so much to all parents and carers 
who joined us for our first Praise Assembly 
today!! 
 
Next week it is our trip and the week after we 
finish at 1pm (Friday 19th July) 
 
So, our Praise Assemblies will resume in 
September – It was so lovely to have a little 
trial run today and we feel it went well! 
Thank you! 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Dates for the Diary 
Wednesday 10th July – Lego league Event (Class 2) 
Friday 12th July – Whole School Trip (excluding nursery) to the Discovery Museum and Safety Works 
Thursday 18th July – First Aid Responders Workshop 
Friday 19th July – 9.15am Leavers Assembly in church – School finishes at 1pm 

                        Tuesday 9th July  

Have a lovely weekend 
everyone! 
 

Mrs Hayward 😊  

Transition Day – Tuesday 9th July 
 
All Year 4 children will be going to visit HMS for the day and all other children will be 
moving into their new year groups, Miss Barnes will be coming to spend the morning with 
her new class too. 
 

 

Staying safe online 
… 

Did you know 
About Youtube 

 

 

Parents coffee drop in – Thursday 18th July straight after drop off. 


